
General Committee Meeting Thursday Aug 13th 34. 

 

Present: Jas Kershaw in the Chair.  

Messrs J Taylor, R Bennett, H Ridyard, R Wood, H L Boardman, J H Barratt, E S Jones, W H 

Andrew and J Gibson. 

 

The Minutes of last meeting held August 9th were read and adopted. 

 

The following duly nominated and seconded were passed for membership by ballot:- Mr 

William Liloy, Mr Phillip Boon and Miss Margot Stephens. 

 

The following accounts were was passed for payment: - J Waterhouse & Co 4/6, Taylor & 

Fothergill 4/-/-, Williamson & Ball 8/9. Total £5-13-3. 

 

A letter from Mr H M Newton was read in reply to the letter sent by the Secretary and it was 

decided to allow the matter to rest, although the reply was not satisfactory, and they still 

considered that he had been disloyal. 

 

A letter of resignation from Mr W G Nicolson expressing his thanks and good wishes was 

read, and it was left with the Secretary to reply and accept. 

 

The question of the purchase of mementos for the various cups as discussed and it was 

decided that the Secretary purchase four mementos similar to last year at a cost of £2-2-0 

each.  

 

The Minutes of the House, Handicap and Greens Committees were passed as read. 

 

Mr W H Andrew said as this was the last Committee Meeting prior to the Annual Meeting he 

desired to propose a vote of thanks to the retiring Captain for his services during the past 

two years. Mr Kershaw has fulfilled his many and varied duties effectively and with tact and 

was to be congratulated on the success of the Club. Mr R Bennett seconded and said that our 

choice of Captain had proved to be an excellent one. 

 

The Secretary supported and said that he endorsed all that had been said and that his 

association with the Captain had been very happy. The vote was carried by acclamation. 

 

Mr Kershaw replied and thanked the Committee for their appreciation of his services, he had 

quite enjoyed his term of office and said how greatly he valued the loyal assistance he had 

received from the members of the Committee. 

E Raines  

11/10/34.  


